
KWGS(FM) REDUCED POWER NOTIFICATION 

KWGS(FM) is in the process of installing a new transmitter, and as a result the station has been 
operating at reduced power since July 19, 2023, with approximately 7,000 watts effective 
radiated power (ERP) instead of the licensed 50,000 watts ERP.  To the extent necessary, a 
request for Special Temporary Authority will be filed if it is anticipated that reduced power 
operations will be necessary for 30 days or more. 
   


